
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
July 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

As I am sure you are aware it is just over 9 months before we depart for the fantastic Netball tour to Salou, 
Spain! 

Tickets to the event will be £15.00 per person payable via Scopay by 13
made payable to Rayleigh Schools Trust).  If you have any Scopay queries regarding this trip, please contact 
Mrs A Twomey (

atwomey@sweynepark.com). 

Please return the slip below, by Friday 19th July 2024 confirming how many people will be attending so that I can 
confirm numbers with the restaurant. 

I will also be holding a raffle on the night, where any contributions to the prizes would be warmly welcomed and 
appreciated. 

I look forward to hearing from you and I hope to see you on Wednesday 23rd October 2024 at the Tandoori 
Parlour. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Miss Terry 
Tour Organiser 

�� -----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------


